
 
 
 
Vote Yes on SB 1553B
 
SB 1553B will give important protections to construction workers that work on
highways and other road projects, by allowing construction workers who are
injured by criminally negligent drivers to seek restitution from people who cause
them permanent injury.
 
On behalf of the 25,000 highly skilled men and women who make up the Oregon
Building Trades Council, we urge a yes vote on SB 1553B.




